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September 24, 2014 RECEIVED

By Alameda County Environmental Health at 3:36 pm, Sep 24, 2014

Jerry Wickham

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

RE: Arrow Rentals Service - 187 North L Street, Livermore, CA 94550

Dear Mr. Wickham:

Ground Zero Analysis, Inc (Ground Zero) respectfully requests modification of the Dual
Phase Extraction (DPE) system sample routine. The DPE system is currently monitored
twice per month with influent groundwater samples and influent vapor samples collected
each event as well as PID readings recorded. Effluent groundwater samples are collected
on a quarterly basis as required by the sewer discharge permit. Three years of data has
been collected using this regime and Ground Zero believes extensive sampling data is no
longer required. In an effort to be more cost effective, Ground Zero proposes the current
sampling schedule be modified as follows:

e Monthly operation and maintenance of the DPE system;

e Monthly PID readings of the influent and effluent vapor stream,;

e Monthly influent groundwater sample collection and analysis; and
e Quarterly influent and effluent vapor sample analyses.

Ground Zero will continue to comply with requirements set forth in sewer discharge and
Bay Area Air Quality Management District permits. Please contact me at (209) 522-4119
should you have any questions or need more information.

Thank you,

ek

Eric L. Price
Professional Geologist #8414

cC. Tony & Rita Sullins


dehloptoxic
Received


